
5.1(c) 
From: E. Robert Ross   
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 7:34 PM 
To: Davenport, Alicia <Alicia.Davenport@hamilton.ca>; Ward 1 Office <ward1@hamilton.ca>; Farr, 
Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Merulla, Sam 
<Sam.Merulla@hamilton.ca>; Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom 
<Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office 
<ward8@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Pearson, Maria 
<Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>; Johnson, Brenda <Brenda.Johnson@hamilton.ca>; Ferguson, Lloyd 
<Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; VanderBeek, Arlene <Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca>; Whitehead, 
Terry <Terry.Whitehead@hamilton.ca>; Partridge, Judi <Judi.Partridge@hamilton.ca>; Office of the 
Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: sewage overflow pipe Ancaster creek 
 
Dear Councillors: 
 
I am absolutely flabbergasted that anyone ie would dream of suggesting the pollution of Ancaster creek 
with raw sewage as an alternative  
 
to  infrastructure that can carry sewage away to be treated properly.  We already discharge raw sewage 
into the bay with virtually every rainfall 
 
now, as heavy rainfall events seem to be the norm these days.  Need I remind anyone of the sewergate 
scandal?  Surely we can come up with a better solution to take away waste for the homes in question. 
 
This is another example of work that should be done on existing infrastructure instead of proposing the 
building of new infrastructure to service urban sprawl.  Let us get the existing system  
 
up to contemporary standards. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Wendy Leigh-Bell 
 
Mr. E.Robert Ross 
 
Ward ! 
 


